
From: Active Transportation Program
To: Justine Kokx
Cc: Acadia Davis; Genevieve Evans; belkins@esengr.com
Subject: Re: Inyo County ATP Corps Consultation Form - Connecting Tecopa: Bicycle and Pedestrian Safety Corridor
Date: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 10:44:33 AM

Hi Justine,
 
Thank you again for consulting with us on your Connecting Tecopa: Bicycle and
Pedestrian Safety Corridor Project.
 
The Urban Conservation of the Inland Empire has reviewed your project and
determined that it is feasible for corps services to be used.  
 
If the project is awarded funding, please contact the project manager listed below to
coordinate UCCIE involvement:
 
Ignacio Robles
irobles@mountainsfoundation.org
 
Please include this email with your application as proof that you have consulted with
the LCCs.
 
Good luck with your application!

Best,
Nick

On Mon, Jun 3, 2024 at 4:48 PM Active Transportation Program
<inquiry@atpcommunitycorps.org> wrote:

Hi Justine,
 

Thank you for reaching out to the CA Local Conservation Corps to initiate the Corps
Consultation Process. I have sent your project information to my Local Corps and will get
back to you by COB Thursday, June 13.
 
Best,
Nick

On Thu, May 30, 2024 at 11:39 AM Justine Kokx <jkokx@inyocounty.us> wrote:

Good morning,
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Inyo County is submitting the ATP Corps Consultation Form to CCC and CalCCC for
review.  The Connecting Tecopa: Bicycle and Pedestrian Safety Corridor ATP project will
install multi use paths connecting Tecopa Heights with Downtown Tecopa and Tecopa
Hot Springs along Old Spanish Trail and Tecopa Hot Springs Road.  The commercial zone
of Tecopa Hot Springs will incorporate sidewalks and class II bike lanes.  Wayfinding and
gateways signs will be installed at the endpoints of the project.  Pedestrian refuges will be
installed to calm traffic and provide safe crossing opportunities ahead of the downtown
and commercial zones.   Please see attached and let me know if you need additional
information.

 

Thank you.

 

Justine Kokx

Transportation Planner

Inyo County Public Works

760-878-0202 office

760-876-0074 cell

 

 

 

 

-- 

Nicholas Mazzotti | Associate
Environmental & Energy Consulting
1121 L Street, Suite 309
Sacramento, CA 95814
(310) 227 - 5001
inquiry@atpcommunitycorps.org

Notice: This electronic message, any attachments, or images is for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution of this message is prohibited
and may be against the law. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify us by
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telephone at (916) 426-9170 or by replying to the original email, and destroy all
copies (electronic and print) of the original message.
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Nicholas Mazzotti | Associate
Environmental & Energy Consulting
1121 L Street, Suite 309
Sacramento, CA 95814
(310) 227 - 5001
inquiry@atpcommunitycorps.org

Notice: This electronic message, any attachments, or images is for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution of this message is prohibited and
may be against the law. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify us by
telephone at (916) 426-9170 or by replying to the original email, and destroy all copies
(electronic and print) of the original message.
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